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May19,2020

H.E. Lt. Gen Dr. Shaikh Mohammed bin Abdulla Al Khalifa

Chairman of the Supreme Council of Health

Subiecf Approval of Study for COVID-l9

Dear Sh. Mohammed,

This letter serves to indicate that an approval by the National COVID-19 Research

Team is hereby granted to the assigned researcher / s to conduct a study titled:

"Bacterial Co-infection in Patients with SARS-CoV-2 in Kingdom of Bahrain".

The following code was granted to the research proposal CRT-COVLD2020-019.

This is for your kind acknowledgement.

Sincerely,

Mai. Gen. (Prof.) Khalid bin AIi Al Khalifa FRCPI, FRCSI

Director of Royal Medical Services, BDF
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